
 
 
 

Thank you to everyone who helped with last minute 
catering for the Rand family last Friday, it turned out 
very nice. 
  
Thank you Del Tholen and Louise Palumbo for your 
continued help in selling the Turkey Dinner tickets, it 
is truly appreciated.  Del will be selling tickets before 
and after Mass in the back of the church. 
 

 Altar Society meeting today following Mass. 
 

Join us for breakfast, Sunday October 22, 2017 
following mass! 

 

Coffee hour: Sunday, October 29th  
 

Thank you all for your continued support of the Altar Society. 

  
 
 
 
 

 
The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 

p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.  If you have 

any questions or concerns please contact our Grand Knight 
Sam Raabe at 541-523-0299 or Financial Secretary Hal 

Huntington at 541-523-2114. 
  

The next Meeting will be October 19, 2017. 

More Signatures — Parishioners Your Help Is Needed! 

More signatures are needed for the Initiative to Stop State 

Funding of Abortions!!  Currently it is about 40,000 signatures 

short of the 117,000 to have this Initiative on the 2018 State 

Ballot. 

The Knights of Columbus will have petition sheets available 

after Masses this weekend.  It is critical that this Initiative be 

on the 2018 Ballot!! 

If you have already signed a petition, DO NOT SIGN AGAIN. 

If you would like a petition to share with friends and/or 

associates please call Hal Huntington @ 541-523-2114. 

The Respect Life Committee is hosting a 

Baby Bottle Drive during the month of 

October to celebrate Respect for Life 

Month.  The proceeds will be donated 

to the Rachel Pregnancy Center to 

assist in the ProLife ministry. 

Sundays 2—4.  Please 
bring a donation for the 
food bank. 

Religious education classes are back!!!  K 

through 6th meet after school and finish up at 

5pm 7th thru 12th meet in the evening at 7:00PM.  

All classes are held in the rectory.  If you have 

not registered your child please stop by the 

office during regular business hours.  There is a fee of $20.00 per 

child not to exceed $40.00 per family . 
 

Calling all youth!!  Day of the Spirit Retreat for all 

Middle School Students November 3-5 and Day of 

the Son for all High School Students November 10-

12 at the Retreat Center in Powell Butte.  The theme 

is “Totally Yours Mary To Jesus Through Mary!”.  There is a 

$75.00 fee.  To register please contact the Parish Office at 541-

523-4521.  Registration ends October 26th. 

Come take a Journey Through Scripture with 
“The Bible and the Virgin Mary”.  Sessions are 
on Wednesdays, at 1:00PM in the rectory. 
Everyone is welcome If you are interested 
please contact the office at 541-523-4521.   This 

is a dynamic twelve-part video series that beautifully explains 
the Catholic truths about Our Lady showing how she has been a 
part of God’s plan to bring salvation to the world since the 
beginning of time.  It is sure to help you grow in an 
understanding and appreciation of the Mother of God. (a quote 
from Journey through Scripture) 

October Duties 
Funeral Dinners—6; Albs—7:   
Coffee Hour—9: No Duty—10 






